
 

 

 
 

5 September 2007 
 

Community Service Announcement 
 

Environmental Water Releases into the Snowy River 
 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Annual Water Operating Plan, as directed by the NSW 
Department of Water and Energy, Snowy Hydro is increasing seasonal environmental water flows into the 
Snowy River. 
 
Water flows will increase from 95 ML/Day to around 177 ML/Day for the month of September 2007, to 
around 206ML/Day for October 2007 returning back to around 95ML/Day in November 2007. 
 
Up to date information on environmental water releases can be found on the Snowy Hydro web page at 
www.snowyhydro.com.au 


